10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 4 February 1988
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Thank you for your letter of 1 February.

I regard the PTAT trans-Atlantic cable project as an
excellent example of what can be achieved by private sector
collaboration on an international scale - and in a field
still largely dominated by monopoly entities. Clearly,
the decision by Telecom Eireann to land a spur in Ireland
represents something of a breakthrough for Cable & Wireless
and its US partner. I am therefore following up your suggestion
that I should write to Mr. Haughey welcoming this development.

A copy of my letter is attached.

I have sent a copy of this letter to David Young and

Geoffrey Howe.
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The Rt. Hon. The Lord Joseph, C.H.
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DRAFT LETTER FROM THE PRIME MINISTER TO THE RT HON THE LORD JOSEPH
CH PC

The Rt Hon The Lord Joseph CH PC
Liscartan House

127 Sloane Street

LONDON SW1X 9BA

Thank you for your letter of 1 February 1988.
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I have sent a copy of tHis letter to David Young and Geoffrey Howe.




